
 

DATE: 20/ 09 /2021           P. O. BOX: 3442, Tel: 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Ajman, UAE. 

 

Dear parents, 

Handwriting is a style and is unique for every child. Learning the alphabet by 
interacting with each letter in good handwriting helps students imprint and retain 
the letters and sounds during the early learning stages. We are delighted to inform 
you that the English Department is conducting a HANDWRITING COMPETITION on 
Monday 27th September 2021 for the students of classes 1-5.  
Kindly note that: 
 Participation is open to all students of classes 1-5. 
 Competition will be held on Google Meet platform during their English 

period. 
 Time: 30 minutes including buffer time. 
 The writing content will be given on the spot through Google classroom 

where participants are expected to upload the written content. 
 Parents of classes 1,2 & 3 are requested to support their children in taking a 

clear photo of the written work and uploading the same. 
 Selected entries from each class will compete in the Final round of 

selection. 
 Must turn on camera throughout the competition. 
 First three positions will be awarded with e-certificates. 

 
Anticipating your extended support. 
 
With Regards 
 
S J JACOB 
PRINCIPAL 


